
 

 

 

                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

07540530947 NEWSLETTER 
Welcome back! 

I hope you all had a fabulous Christmas and a       

wonderful New Year. 

In January we have welcomed two new members of 

staff to join our great team. Some parents and 

children may already know our new Playworkers, as 

they are Teaching Assistants in the Primary phase and 

are currently working with years four and five.         

We are due for our OFSTED inspection at the end of 

this year and are confident we will do well with such 

experienced staff on board.                                                            

If anyone would like to come and meet us, you are more 

than welcome to visit our evening sessions. 

 

 

 

             

 

  

 

 

 

 

 We are already getting quite full in our Breakfast and After School club 

sessions, so if you wish your child to have a place please contact us by phone 

07540530947, email thefunbox-c.bedford@hotmail.co.uk or facebook  

(Chrisbedford Thefunbox)                                                                             

We look forward to seeing you all! 

                                                                                                                 

January 2019 

Prices 

Breakfast club= £4.00 

After school club=£7.00  

 

  

 

Chris Bedford 

  

Toni Millward and Lucy Hunter 

are The Fun Box’s new Deputy 

Playworkers. 

They are both bringing fresh 

ideas into the club and have 

already taken to their roles as 

keyworker for our EYFS 

children. 

 

mailto:thefunbox-c.bedford@hotmail.co.uk

